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Carey Certo

From: Megan Cameron <meganbcameron@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 3:33 PM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: I oppose the Camas gas station development!

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the 
email for ITD review. 

 
I have 2 kids who attend prune hill. We are "walking distance" with walking/ driving my kids two and from school we 
have enough traffic at  the Brady Rd 16th Ave. intersection. It is already very congested during school/work commute 
times as it's a main artery to Brady Rd/192nd. Our school crossing guard is a must at that intersection for all of our 
safety and I feel the area cannot handle more traffic than it already has.  I also oppose a gas station right next to a 
school, not just my school prune hill.  There are plenty of other areas ready for development that are less congested in 
camas for a gas station. Please consider one of those other areas away from a school.  
Megan Cameron 
Deer Creek 
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